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TO: XX North European Veteran Table Tennis Championships registered 

participants 

 

CC: NETU Member Associations 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

The world is going crazy – it seems there is almost no other topic: Corona has 

us firmly in its grip. The combined forces of media, economic paralysis, and 

politicians under pressure all but ensure that ever more uncertainty is spreading. 

Nobody seems to have control over COVID-19 and its further development – 

meetings with more than 10 attendees are being canceled, trade shows and other 

events fall victim to the virus one after the other, and entire companies are being 

quarantined or employees sent to work from their home offices as a precaution. Both 

the loss of control and the associated uncertainty about what the future will look like 

is hard to bear for many people. 

This has already led to decisions to suspend all ITTF events and activities until 

the end of April 2020. 

In view of the pandemic in Latvia, all sports events and activities suspended 

until April 14, 2020, but we need to react earlier. 

In order to best preserve the health and safety of players, officials and fans, 

the XX North European Veteran Table Tennis Championships have been 

postponed. 

Of course, we are closely monitoring the situation and we hope and wish to 

find new dates for XX North European Veteran Table Tennis Championships later in 

the year if the situation gets back to normal. The new event date will be announced 

ASAP. 

The decision was made with the health and safety of players, officials and fans 

as the top priority, whilst keeping the window open to host the event later in the year. 

Please kindly follow the TTF of Latvia official Website: www.lgtf.lv and of 

course TTF of Latvia will keep you informed through the e-mail as well. 

For any queries regarding refunds and for further information, please contact: 

latgtf@latnet.lv. 

 

On behalf of TTF of Latvia and with kind regards, 

 

 

 

Ina Jozepsone, 

President of Table Tennis Federation of Latvia 

http://www.lgtf.lv/
mailto:latgtf@latnet.lv

